
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, January 16, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: International Hot and Spicy Day  

 Baked Chicken Nuggets  

 Turkey Ham and Cheese Sandwich  

 Salad Bar Selections  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. Attention: Culinary Club is cancelled today. It is rescheduled for Thursday, January 

18
th

. It is from 3:15-4:00. Please make arrangements to be picked up.  

 

2. The girls’ volleyball clinics will be held next in the Gurrie gym. The dates and times 

are as follows: Tuesday, January 16
th

 and Thursday, January 18
th

 at  3:15-4:45.  

 

3. It’s here! This year’s Musical is Into the Woods Jr and the  audition packets are ready 

to get into your hands! Packets will be done a bit different this year, as Into the 

Woods has gone green! That’s right! The packet can be found on the District Musical 

Website and the Audition form will also be filled out online! CD’s are still available 

to check out in Ms Quinn’s room. If you have any question please see Ms Quinn.  

 

4. Both 7th and 8th Grade EMM Club is meeting on today January 16th in Mrs. 

Kulaga's room. As usual, there are 2 meeting times--3:20 to 4:00 and 5:00 to 

5:45.  Upcoming service projects are: Project CURE, OCP, and LPCS.   

 

5. The PTO sponsored TGIF is this Friday right after school until 5pm. Tickets will be 

sold in the cafeteria starting on Wednesday. Remember you need to purchase the 

ticket at lunch with  the signed permission slip - we do not sell tickets at the door. 

Join the fun and see you at TGIF this Friday. 

 

6. The Gurrie PTO be having A Fun Lunch this Friday. They will be selling nachos for 

$2.00 and soda for $1.00. 
  

7. Attention girls! Looking to be a part of Tiger Nation Volleyball? The road to a 

championship starts soon. Tryouts will be Monday January 22nd for 8th grade and 

Tuesday January 23rd for 7th grade immediately after school. The second day of 

tryouts will be for both 7th and 8th grade on Thursday January 25th. Tryouts will be 

over by 5:30 each day. Wear proper athletic attire as we will be going through 

numerous drills and activities. If you have any questions please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Olson. As always, Go Tigers! 

 



8. Congratulations to Audrey Hultman who was the top speller in our district bee on 

Friday and will move on to compete in the Regional competition. Great Job Audrey! 

Keep spelling.  

 
9. Reminder to all underwater robotics STEM Club members we will meet today after 

school.  Your group must stay until your ROV is ready to practice poolside as we will 

head to the pool for the first time this Thursday! See Mrs. Halper if you have any 

questions.  

 
10. There will be an Early Act meeting Friday in Mrs. Rupert’s Room 109. We will be 

discussing fundraising projects and upcoming events. All Gurrie students are 

welcome to attend. 

 

11. Reminder – IMSA Fusion starts today.  Meet in Ms. Calder’s room after school.  Let 

one of the coaches know if you can not attend. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


